
 

Dear Pastor, 

May is Pastor’s Appreciation Month and due to 

the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we were unable to 

celebrate.  This virus however; has given us one 

more reason to appreciate you so much more. Many 

people have been helped through your weekly 

messages! 

We just could not let this month end without 

letting you know your inspiring and timely sermons, 

and your dedication to our Church family, as well as 

inspiring others across the nation, as you speak to 

our hearts. 

Greater Concord continues to be thankful to 

God for you and pray the Lord continues to bless 

your life, calling and your journey in preaching.     

We look forward to the 40th in 2021! 

  


